
 

HIDDEN (Except when in parenthesis)  in this newsletter are 5 more numbers to be found.  From the March 14 newsletter, 

no one has called in to claim their prize.  So, that is a total of 15 numbers out there for you folks!        

   REMEMBER, You have only until the writing of the 2nd Newsletter following the one your number is in to call the 

league office with the magic words “Gimme My Shirt”  Otherwise, it’s off  you go to where everyone can see you and laugh, 

giggle, snort, and snicker,  because they know there’ll be a shirt waiting for them now since you didn’t want yours! 

 

Saturday, March 19, a 8 Ball Play Till You Win Singles Qualifier was held at Rodder’s.  36 players earned a spot to 

the Fall Singles Regionals for a chance to advance the national tournament in April 2017 in Las Vegas.  Congratu-

lations to: Kelley Heavyside (3), Mike Gallucci (4), Tim Rice (5), Chris Hopkins (6), Lonnie Jones (3), Mike Howland 

(4), John Howard (5), Dave McDowell (6), Adam Drew (7), Ryan Todd (5), Maxine Buhler (5), Tim Watts (6), Chris 

Boutourline (4), Lyman Reed (6), Donna Huffman (5), Mike O’Jones (5), Jeff Gibbons (6), Dale Mick (3), Sammy 

McCabe (5), Carissa Starreveld (4), Tony Graham (6), Robert Ryder (5), Michael Black (7), Jenny McCabe (3), Aa-

ron Plantenberg (5), Larry Gee (6), Chris Elliott (5), Jim Dowers (4), Glenn Riggen (6), Dee West (4), Francis Fonta-

nilla (7), Mihkel Talviste (5), Steve Kemp (6), Joni Remster (5), Lyn Kelsey (3) and Kelly Kent-Micheau (5).  Good 

luck as you move on to the next phase of the competition.  Thanks to the staff at Rodder’s for the great service.  

Special thanks to Steve Chandler, Maxine Buhler, Sammy McCabe and John Blue for serving as referees. 
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No Loser’s Corner This Week! 

97221327 

 

If you don’t want to be caught here for everyone 

to see, then look to see if your  number isn’t hid-

den somewhere.  REMEMBER, it is possible for 

your number to come up at anytime. 

Therefore, pay attention to detail, 

READ THE  NEWSLETTER..! 

We still have some opening for the Civil War coming up April 2-3.  

Contact Boomer immediately if you wish to participate. 

Entry Deadline is fast approaching for Early Bird 

Scotch and 3 Person team. 

You can download the entry packet and forms off our 

local web site: www.pacificnw.apaleagues.com. 

Don’t miss out on our biggest party of the year! 


